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School Zones

The school year has begun and we would like to take this opportunity
to remind everyone to drive safely and adhere to the 20 mph speed
limit, as well as No Cell Phone Usage in School Zones.  Also, if a
careless driver is observed speeding through a school zone and an
officer is not in the area, take down the license plate, a vehicle
description and contact the Police Department at 389-2000.

Labor Day

The Labor Day weekend is coming up and we would like to take this
time to remind everyone to have a safe, healthy and happy holiday.  If
you are going out of town for the weekend, don’t forget:

1) Stop your mail and newspapers while you are gone or
ask a neighbor to pick them up for you.

          2)  Let a neighbor know you are leaving and ask them to
Keep an eye on your home.

  3)  Set timers inside and out if possible.


